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Contact: Malcolm Robertson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2 March 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
Res 18-034 Applications to change spelling errors of historical significance 

It was recently brought to Council’s attention that the spelling of Dening Park in Byron Bay was 
incorrect. Council has since passed a resolution to correct the spelling on all signage, maps and 
notices with the Byron Shire.  
 
So that we may correct other instances of names being misspelt, Council is calling for applications 
from Historical Societies to change spelling errors of historical significance.  
 
Please forward any submissions to council@byron.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Malcolm Robertson 
Team Leader Open Space 
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